
 

        In Memoriam: Dr. Samuel B. Ross Jr. 
 
 

 
Sam Ross (1928-2018) –Sam “Rollo” Ross’ legacy continues at Camp through his many 
contributions as a Founding Board Member and his long-standing, selfless devotion to our 
mission. He will be deeply missed. 
 
From The Hole in the Wall Gang Camp’s beginning, Founder Paul Newman inspired other hands 
and hearts to make his dream their own in pursuit of providing “a different kind of healing” to 
seriously ill children. Sam “Rollo” Ross answered that call, lending his expertise in residential 
programming for children, which helped shape Camp’s programming. We are grateful for his 
endless passion for Hole in the Wall, which stemmed from his love of children and his 
conviction that a community of acceptance and understanding brings healing.  
 

 


